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Year 1 Stars of The Week  
 
 

Christian Value humility 
Wiktoria for always showing modesty   

 
Star of the Week 

Rosalie for trying her best in her writing  

Our Christian Value for this week has been   
Humility 

Diamond 9 
This week is ‘Courage’ which has been  
reflected in our positive attitude towards 
learning. Always trying our best and not giving 
up.  

This week we have continued reading more extracts from the book ’The Secret 
Garden’ and have written questions to ask Mary, the main character, and learned 
how to use a question mark. In Maths we are improving our number skills finding 
1 less and 1 more than a number. We have also noticed patterns when counting in 
10’s, using a 100 square to help us.  
We have made cards or written a prayer for the Queen to express our condolences for the sad 
loss of Prince Philip.  
Thank you to all the families who contributed flowers and plants to help us celebrate the life of 
Prince Philip. We are still accepting contributions, which we are planting in our school grounds, as a 
lasting memorial.  
Road Safety  
As you might be aware, parking around school has been extra challenging at the moment due to 
the work being carried out. There are increasing numbers of large vehicles travelling on the roads 
around our school at the moment. Please take extra care and caution when parking and crossing 
the road.  
School Uniform  
We ask that all children come to school in the correct uniform, including correct footwear please. 
PE kits should ideally not have a logo, and include a plain white t-shirt and blue or black jogging 
bottoms and a hoodie.  

Courageous Advocate— Corrie Ten Boom   
 
Which insect did Corrie say 
protected her when she 
was in the concentration 
camp and said that each 
one was a tiny miracle from 
God?  

Homework  
Homework will be given out each Thursday to be returned the following Wednesday.  

Reading  
Please keep reading for at least 
10 minutes a day and sign your 
child’s  reading diary.  

 

If you have any questions or comments you would like 
to share please email me. 

 h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Miss Courtney & Mrs Edwards  
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